
CITY OF CROSSVILLE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to T.C.A. §6-51-108(b), a Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 11, 
2017 at 5:50 p.m. regarding the following proposed annexation and plan of services progress 
report. This hearing will be held at the Crossville City Hall located at 392 N. Main St. Property 
owners in the affected areas, as well as interested citizens, are invited to attend and make 
comments regarding this report.

2496 Lantana Rd. - 0.60 acres (Louis B. Heuser)
The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments from the public regarding the 

proposed annexation and plan of service of 0.60 acres located at 2496 Lantana Road.
99 Grandview Drive - 0.46 acres (Milo Webb)

The purpose of the hearing is to receive comments from the public regarding the 
proposed annexation and plan of service of 0.60 acres located at 99 Grandview Drive.

Copies of the annexation Plan of Service can be reviewed in the City Clerk’s Office at 392 N. 
Main St., Cumberland County mayor’s Office at the Cumberland County Courthouse, and the 
office of Thompson & Ridley at 157 Lantana Rd. during all business hours.

Orange Circle - 0.31 acres (O.Kerley/P. Graham)
Plan of Services adopted October 13, 2016. All services of the city have been provided 

as outlined and/or requested by the property owner/developer.

Sally Oglesby,
City Clerk

Publication Date March 24, 2017


